
 

Correction: MAZ brand contest, no Superbrands
association

In the article Zim: Over 100 brands up for Superbrand contest by Dumisani Ndlela, published on Friday, 20 August 2010,
Bizcommunity Africa incorrectly published the Superbrands logo in accompaniment to the article. The international
Superbrands company has no association whatsoever with the Marketing Association of Zimbabwe's Superbrand - Brand of
the Year 2010 competition. We apologise for the error.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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